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February 26, 2018
Dear Richard,

| wanted to thank you for providing your Set 2 training “Screen Timel What's Good, Bad, or Too
Much? Strategies for Plugging Into Healthy Technology” for child care providers in Washington
County. We had high provider interest in this topic, which was reflected in the 29 providers
registered for the training.

Additionally, in reviewing the training evaluation forms, providers left your training with a higher
level of knowledge than before your training. Providers rated your knowledge about the topic as
excellent. They shared that the materials provided were great resources, as well as your
respensiveness to questions and answers was excellent. Providers included positive remarks and
comments. Many stated it was an excellent and informative training. One provider wrote “Very
insightful- walked away with more knowledge than walked in with. Did a great job- felt  was
intrigued whole two hours-never lost interest in the topic. Thank you! Would take another class by

you!”

From a coordination perspective, it was very easy to partner with you. You were extremely
responsive, both by phone as well as emcil. You were timely in submitting your handouts for
copies to be made. Your invoice was submitted immediately following completion of your training.
We would absolutely recommend you as a trainer to other organizations! Thank you again for
your parinership. We look forward to you iraining with us again in the near future.

Thank you,

Jessica Rosengreen
Education Supervisor
Child Care Resource & Referral of Washington County

503-693-3290

jrosengreen@caowash.org
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